
From: Cllr Umeh Mercy  
Sent: 30 November 2021 12:19  
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Cc:  
Subject: Taco Bell 64 Uxbridge Road London SW12 8LP  
 
Dear Licensing Team  
 
I object to late night refreshments times requested by Taco Bell, Sundays - 
Wednesdays 10.30 to 13.00 hours and Thursdays - Saturdays from 10.30 to 0.300 
hours on both on and off the premises.  
 
My objection is due to the fact of impact this long hours will on the life’s our 
residents, public nuisance, noise pollution. Then crime and disorders and public 
safety.  
 
They are other food outlets that opened for long hours along Uxbridge Road. I do 
hope you take all these into consideration.  
 
Kind Regards  
Cllr Mercy Umeh  
Deputy Whip  
Shepherds Bush Green Ward 
 


